
 
PORT OF FLEETWOOD 

 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the contents of 
this notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
 

NOTICE to MARINERS 018 of 2024 
                                                      

River Wyre Buoy No.23A Semi Submerged 
 

Mariners are hereby advised that in No. 23A Buoy in the Dock Channel, River Wyre has been 
serviced and no longer semi submerged over the High Water period. 
 
Fleetwood local Notice to Mariners is here by cancelled. 
 
 
For any further information please contact Fleetwood dock on VHF Ch 12 or Tel 01253 872351. 
 
 

                                                                                                          Steve Hearn 
                                                                                                          Marine Manager 
        9th August 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 


